
 

 
 
 

 
 

WEST BASIN TRANSITIONS TO .GOV WEBSITE DOMAIN  
 
CARSON, Calif. – In an enhanced effort toward increased online security and public trust, West Basin Municipal 
Water District (West Basin) has transitioned its website domain to WestBasinCA.gov. This new address aligns with 
federal recommendations and California law to increase public trust, improve security and clearly identify the 
District as an official government entity. 
 
As a trusted regional water provider, West Basin joins a growing number of public agencies making the move to the 
highly secure .gov domain. This transition also ensures West Basin complies with California State Assembly Bill No. 
1637, which requires local governments to adopt a .gov domain by January 1, 2029, and reflects West Basin’s 
ongoing commitment to transparency, cybersecurity and service to the public. 
 
To maximize user-friendly navigation, the previous website domain WestBasin.org will be automatically redirected 
to the new address WestBasinCA.gov. While existing links for the District’s website pages will continue to function 
as usual, the public is encouraged to update saved web links and begin to navigate to the new address when looking 
for information on the West Basin website.  
 
West Basin’s staff email addresses have also migrated to the .gov domain to match the updated website. The 
adoption of the new domain name in e-mail communications will make it easier for people to verify legitimate 
messages from West Basin officials. 
 

### 
 

West Basin Municipal Water District (West Basin) is a wholesale water agency that serves nearly one million people in 17 cities 
and unincorporated areas in Los Angeles County. West Basin provides imported drinking water, recycled water, and 
conservation and education programs. Through its Water for Tomorrow Program, West Basin is committed to protecting, 
diversifying, and securing our water supply for the future while continuing a history of innovation and industry leadership. Visit 
www.westbasin.org to learn more. 
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